Donna Fellenberg

I'm not really sure what changes the DRBC is proposing regarding public hearings, but it is my
understanding that these proposed changes will limit public participation and input on
Environmental Impacts and shift power away from the commissioners, i.e. the approval made by
the DRBC ED for the Gibbstown LNGTerminal Project. This was a debacle and highlighted the
importance of the Freedom of Information Act. We need more transparency, not less and the DRBC
ED should not have so much power. Who are these proposals supposed to help? Certainly not the
public.



